# The Florida Flash

A newsletter for The Abbott Memorial School Community

January 14, 2022 Abbott Memorial School Website

# School News and Updates

School is closed on Monday, January 17 in observance of Rev.



Dr. Martin Luther

King, Jr. Day.

**Did you know?** The Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) posts updates to COVID safety protocols and answers frequently asked questions related to COVID



and schooling <u>here.</u>

**WELCOME!!!** New staff members at the NBSU office: Ms. Cheryl Boillat has been appointed Interim Director of Student Services and Ms. Michele DeRosier is her new administrative assistant. They can be reached at 413-664-9292 or email <a href="mailto:cboillat@nbsunion.com">cboillat@nbsunion.com</a> and <a href="mailto:mbsunion.com">mderosier@nbsunion.com</a>.

-----



## **Upcoming Dates**

January 17-Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Day, School Closed

January 19-Progress Reports Go Home

January 21-Half Day for Students, 11:30 Dismissal

#### <u>Previous</u> Newsletters

11/5/21 11/12/21 11/19/21 12/3/21 12/10/21 12/17/21 1/7/22 Thanks to the Abbott Memorial Teachers and Staff for going over and above every day for our kids during these difficult times! They are working very hard to keep kids safe, in-school, and learning, despite the many challenges and



uncertainties they face daily!

Substitutes Needed: Earn extra money! Work with wonderful students and staff! Whether you are available one, a few, or every school day of the week, we need substitute teachers and paraprofessionals! Come join us at our outstanding school in a



welcoming environment!

413-664-6023 if you are interested and ask for Dr. Mac!

Have you downloaded your app yet? The new APPtegy phone app is available now and you can download it here! Android:

https://bit.ly/2XWJWah or iPhone: https://apple.co/3psqn53.

From Nurse Tiffany: Please be sure your child has gloves or mittens everyday. If you need help providing warm winter clothes, please let me know. If you would like to donate waterproof gloves or mittens that your children have outgrown, we are happy to accept them. We do not need any other winter clothing at this time. Thank you!

The last day of school at this time is June 9.





The PTG and everyone at Abbott thanks you so much for making the Holiday Meal and Basket Raffle such a huge success! Because of your thoughtfulness and generosity, we raised \$1298.00 for the meal and \$2271.00 for the raffle. That's a total of \$3,569.00 going towards our Playground Fund to update equipment for our kids!

### **Helpful Links**

- School Committee Meeting Minutes can always be viewed <u>at</u> this link.
- Meals Menus Here (Please click on the links). Free for all students! <u>Breakfast Lunch</u>

